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23 November 2022 

 
Senior Writer 
By email:  

Tēnā koe  

Re: OIA Request: Communications information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, acknowledged on 26 October 
2022. 

You requested the following: 

Any communications between 1 September 2022 and 19 October 2022: 

1) Between your chief executive or other executive manager and your 
communications/media staff regarding how media queries are dealt with. 

2) From the office of your relevant minister regarding how media queries are dealt 
with. 

Please note this is a request for the entirety of any communications captured, not 
just any parts deemed "in scope". 

If there have been oral discussions that have not been documented, please briefly 
summarise what was said, and by whom. 

On 28 October 2022 you agreed the scope of the request would include the following: 

• Communications update for Oct – Comms activity for the month 
• Communications update for Sep – Comms activity for the month 
• Confirmation email for Newstalk ZB COVID 19 interview – Director Filipo 

Katavake-McGrath 
• Talking points Newstalk ZB for Director Filipo Katavake-McGrath 
• Guidelines for dealing with the media 
• Media Policy 
• Te Hiringa Mahara media phone guide 

Information being released 

Information to be released is attached. Table 1 sets out information and documents 
relevant to your request. A total of 5 items were identified as being within the scope 
of your request. 

  










